
 

 

 

March 18, 2021 

 

BY EMAIL AND RESS 

 

Ms. Christine Long 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, Ontario   M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

 

Re: EB-2020-0265 – Hydro One Networks Inc. – Hawthorne to Merivale 

Reconductoring Project 

 

Enclosed please find the response to undertaking JT1.3. This consists of an updated copy of Mr. 

Lusney’s evidence that addresses the correction discussed in the transcript in the lead-up to that 

undertaking. Lines with updates are indicated with a red sidebar.  

 

Yours truly, 

 
Kent Elson 

 

cc: Parties in the above proceeding 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  

Professional Corporation  

Amanda@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 

1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9  

tel:  647 250-7338 

fax:  416 763-5435 

 


